
WEEKLY UPDATE

29/08/24
Welcome back to school! 

We are delighted to welcome all
the children, their families and
staff back to school. It was lovely
to see all the smiling faces this
morning and hear the buzz
about the building. 

A special welcome to our new
Junior Infants. They had a
wonderful first day at school. 

Welcome to our new 
staff members

Catherine Farrell- Senior Infants
Elizabeth Byrne - 1st class
Ciarán Fennelly- 2nd class
Laurna Mulcahy- 4th class
Caroline O’Dowd - Support team
Niamh Kelly- ANA 

Toy Day 
On Fridays children are allowed to
bring in one toy from home to play
with and to share with others.
Electronic/battery operated toys or
toys with small parts are not
allowed. The toy should be small
enough to fit into their school bag.
The toy should not hold too much
sentimental value and be one they
are happy to share!

Hand Towels
We are asking you to supply your
child with a small face cloth each
week which they will use to dry
their hands. The towel
should be stored in a zip lock bag.
It will be kept in school and sent
home at the end of the week.

Keep the front of our school safe!
A huge effort was made last year to keep the
front of the school safe for our children. 
If possible try to come to school using green
travel.
If you need to come by car, try parking away
from the school gates (be mindful of our
neighbours please!).
If you plan to use a parking space at the front
of the school, please park by 8.40am/2.25pm
and don’t  leave the spaces until 9am/2.40pm.
Parking on the footpath is illegal. 
We would also ask pedestrians to please walk
on the footpath only and not through the
yellow boxed area. Thank you. le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal

Medical needs 
If your child has any medical
needs that the school should
know about, please contact
the office as soon as possible. 

I’d like to wish you all a
great year ahead. 


